Louie Azzolini

From: Lawreid@aol.com
Sent: Sunday, April 29, 2001 11:36 AM
To: eao1@mveirb.nt.ca; czn@canadianzinc.com; Lawreid@aol.com; CPAWS-

NWT@yellowknife.com; Dehchofn@cancom.net; tysond@dfo-mpo.gc.ca;

dantoine@beaverenterprises.nt.ca; djack@mchayden.on.ca; D¢ug_Tate@pch.gc.ca;

econorth@ssimicro.com; pottsg@inac.ge.ca; lannick.Lamirande@nrcan.gc.ca; -

peter@canadianzinc.com; DahlJ@dfo-mpo.gc.ca; klauten@mviwb.com;

KATHRYN_EMMETT@gov.nt.ca; PAUL_KRAFT@gov.nt.ca; Paula.Pacholek@ec.gc.ca;

pewins@wwfcanada.org; pcizek@internorth.com; SoniassyR@inac.gc.ca; coff@mveirb.nt.ca
Subject: Re: CZN notice of referral - (delayed delivery - network was down)

That's fine, thank you. However, there is a more important issue in this

case than whether or not the application is referred to the EIRB. The RECEIVED é
Pehdzeh Ki First Nation has written to the MVLWB to ask why the Board !
accepted Canadian Zinc's application for a permit in the first place. The APR 3 n 2015 3
PKFN and DCFN have been assured by the MVLWB, both in writing and in L , '
meetings, that applicants for permits will be required to consult with - o e % mmmmmm 2

affected communities before they submit an application. In this case several
affected communities were clearly not consulted at all before the application
was submitted, and only consulted in the most cursory by the Board after the
application had been accepted. 1t is very important that we have an answer
to this question without any further delay.

- Chris Reid, Chief Negotiator, DCFN -



